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Mr. “oy Yarbrough

0il Conservation Cormission
Box 1545

Hobbs, New lexico

Dear Roy:

Enclosed is a copy <f a letter written to Mr. H. S. Moss
in care of the agent in Albuquerque wac is handling the
bond for well to be drilled in SW SW 32-115~33E, Lea
County. I believe it will be self-esxrlanatery.

I understand that there is a timelimit on the svudding

of this well, and thkis may be your autkority to approve

the C-101 form so thrat operations may tezin. As you may
note, approval of the cperator's bond is being delayed
through a technicality, but we feel that this should not

be allowed to throw the operator off in his planned progran.
So, all other things being in order, e should soon hawe

the bond approved fcr cur records.

We do not have the zddress of lir, loss other than that of
his agent, and we therefore enclose an extra covy of our
letter for your transmittal to him in case you see him
befors he receives tne original.
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